FRIENDS OF WESTFIELDS INFANT SCHOOL
No. 1119878

Ragistaned Charity No.

January 2025
Dear Parents,

Grown-Ups’ Bingo Night - Friday 7th
February 2025

We hope this message finds you well as we settle into the new year! We're thrilled to
announce the launch of Grown-Ups’ Bingo Night on Friday, 7th February. Introduced by
popular demand, this promises to be a fantastic evening of fun, prizes, and socialising to
brighten up February!

Here are the key details:

Date: Friday, 7th February 2025

Time: Doors open at 7:30 PM

Location: Yateley Cricket Club, Sean Devereux Park, GU46 7SZ
Entry Fee: £5 per person (money goes direct to WISPA)

we’ll have a bar open to purchase drinks, and you’re welcome to bring your own snacks to
keep you fuelled while you play.

Prizes
» Bingo Fee: £15 cash to play on the night.

ALl money from the bingo is paid out in prizes! There are six cash prizes up for grabs, ranging
from £30 to an incredible £250 (if all tickets are sold!).

To join us for this epic evening, please register by Wednesday, 5th February. Don’t miss out on
the chance to beat those winter blues and enjoy a fun night out with

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/westfields/index.cfm?event=event&eventld=92765 or scan the
QR code.

We can’t wait to see you there!

Warm regards,

The WISPA Committee

ﬁ Parents of Westfield Infant School (run by WISPA)

DA wispacommittee@gmail.com


https://www.facebook.com/share/v4b7fRtDJ74bvcYA/?mibextid=K35XfP

